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WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are 
saddened to learn of the passing of Anne Marshall on October 27, 2020; 
 
AND WHEREAS Anne started with the City in 1997 in the Planning and Building 
Department before transferring to Mississauga Fire and Emergency Services in 2004; 

 
AND WHEREAS Anne was a proud member of the Mississauga Fire and Emergency 
Services Peer Support Team and was a kind and compassionate person who was 
always willing to listen and lend support; 
 
AND WHEREAS Anne loved horses and was fortunate enough to own her own horse;  

 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf 
of the Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Marshall 
family. 

 


